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Roberta DiMezza

From: Kimberly Rose <harleysheroesri@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 1:01 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Support H-5125

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear House Judiciary Members: 
 
I am writing to ask for your support for H-5125. Protecting our family pets is important and can ensure that those 
involved in dangerous situations take the steps to keep themselves safe. I ask that you not only protect family pets, but 
in doing so, protect the family members who love them.  
 
Thank you for your time and attention in this matter.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
_______________________ 
Kimberly R. Rose 
Harley’s Heroes~RI Team Leader 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
#HarleysDream 
#ENDPuppyMills 
#LoveLikeHarley          
HarleysHeroesRI@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 


